
CITY OF OVERLAND PARK PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
INTRACITY COMMUNICATION 
 
 
 
April 23, 2009 
 
 
 
TO: The Governing Body 
 
RE: HOME Consortium Cooperation Agreement and Memorandum of 
 Understanding between the Johnson County Board of County Commissioners 
 and the City of Overland Park for fiscal years 2010, 2011 and 2012. 
 
The subject documents will renew our participation in the HOME Program for 2010 
through 2012.  The city has participated in this program since 1995. 
 
The HOME Program is a major housing rehabilitation program for income eligible 
homeowners.  Johnson County Housing Services administers the program.  The city’s 
commitment is to provide the 25% match for each Overland Park home rehabilitated 
under the program.  The match is a Federal requirement and is paid based on 
expenditures made.  The funds are paid out of the City Manager’s budget. 
 
The terms and conditions of the agreement and memorandum are unchanged from the 
terms and conditions that are currently governing the program. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the HOME Consortium Cooperation Agreement and 
Memorandum of Understanding between Johnson County and the city for Fiscal Years 
2010, 2011 and 2012. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Florence M. Erickson 
Administrator 
Management Services 


